
9th Grade & New Student Orientation 
on 

Monday ~ August 19, 2024 
at 

9:00 AM 
in the 

Palmerton Area Senior High School Gymnasium 
 

 

You're Invited! This is an orientation program for the incoming ninth grade (The Class 

of 2028!), their parents, and high school students who are new to the district.  

 

 

An introduction to the various school activities will be presented.   

Schedules for the Fall semester will be released and reviewed.  

 

 

Students and parents can meet with the senior high school principal, the assistant 

principal, and their high school guidance counselor. 

 

 

We look forward to seeing you on August 19! 

 

 

 


